
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please Return Books 

Students who had classes 

1st semester that were 

for only one semester 

should return their text 

books as soon as possible.  

If you have a question 

about what books you 

need to return just stop 

by the Library and Mrs. 

Vorhees will assist. 

 

Rosary 

There will be Rosary in 

the Chapel today.  Bring 

a friend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Musical Rehearsals  

Rehearsals will begin 

Monday, January 13th 

from 6-9pm.  Please 

pick up a coup of the 

rehearsal schedule in 

the front office.  We are 

also searching for one 

more male to join the 

cast. 

 

Football Banquet 

Reminder to all football 

players and managers 

that the banquet is this 

Sunday,  January 12, 

2020 at 5:00 pm. 

March For Life 

There is a March for 

Life Meeting Tuesday,  

January 14 at 2:30 pm in 

the conference room. 
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With Christ  our Cornerstone and rooted in our Catholic faith, Newman Central 

Catholic High School fosters spiritual development, academic excellence, 

responsibility to self and service to others.  


